
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Wolf, Anne' <awolf@aging.sc.gov>

Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 12/8/2017 4:32:08 PM
Subject: Letter to Congressional Delegation RE VDHCBS

Attachments: 2017-12-8 Bryant LT Congressmen VDHCBS.docx

Good Afternoon attached is a draft letter to the Congressional Delegation regarding the VDHCBS program. I believe 
this draft is only a starting point and needs input for all of you. I would like to ask that Darryl and Anne take the first 
shots at the letter and let me know if I have missed any historical details from the last approx. two months. Once we 
have the background covered I will ask that we review what the overall message to the delegation is.
 
Currently my thought is that the message should be “This program is terminated, we did not have a voice in the 
process, and there are still loose ends that Dorn VA is mishandling/ not handling.”
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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